
From: Carl Visentin 
Sent: Thursday, February 3, 2022 7:17 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  
Subject: Support for Motion 

I have been a Richmond Hill resident for 25 years. 

I support the motion (Godwin Chan) to use online voting in Oct 2022.  It makes perfect 
sense even if we weren’t in a pandemic, and improves voter turnout. 

Please tally my support and contact me if you wish to verify anything. 

Thank you, 

Carl Visentin 

2 Stancroft Drive  

Richmond Hill, ON 

L4C 4N1 

mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca

